
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“RE-BUILDING THE CITY’S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY” 
 

Sewerage & Water Board OF NEW ORLEANS 
625 ST. JOSEPH STREET 

 MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU, President NEW ORLEANS, LA  70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER 
 SCOTT JACOBS, President Pro-Tem www.swbno.org 
 
 
 
 

 
Members of the Board:  ALAN ARNOLD • ROBIN BARNES • ERIC BLUE • MARION BRACY • DR. TAMIKA DUPLESSIS • SCOTT JACOBS 

KERRI KANE • MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU • JOSEPH PEYCHAUD • KIMBERLY THOMAS  
 “An Equal Opportunity Employer” 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
March 3, 2016      Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
WE’RE IMPROVING YOUR WATER SYSTEM – CBD, FRENCH QUARTER, GENTILLY  
 
Residents and businesses in several different sections of the city may experience low water pressure on 
Friday, March 4, 2016 from 7 a.m. to 11 a.m. 
 
Sewerage and Water Board crews will be conducting a pressure test on a waterline that serves these 
areas.  Customers experiencing low water pressure should call the Sewerage and Water Board at the 
52WATER (529-2837). 
 
The areas affected are listed below: 
 
CBD 
French Quarter 
Gentilly (Fair Grounds) 
Franklin Avenue and Florida Avenue Area 
Grand Route St. John from Gentilly Boulevard to Esplanade Avenue 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 
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